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The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15 April 2020 

  
Just checking in 
 
We’ve all been through a lot of change over the past few weeks, so it is important to see how 
we are doing as an organisation. On Friday you will be sent a link to a wellness survey to 
see how you are faring in these challenging times. Please take the time to share your 
thoughts. 
 

… and breathe! 
 
Thanks to everyone who joins in the fun of our Yammer themed days.  Today is Wellness 
Wednesday and with all the gyms closed for business, why not discover the stress-relieving 
power of yoga. Keep posting and stay connected. 
 

How old is City Hall? 
 
We are significantly ramping up our online offer to ensure everyone (including staff) remains 
inspired by the endless possibilities at State Library. Check out our games and 
quizzes, photo roulette or get reacquainted with the Corley Explorer. And to find out the 
answer to the question above give our Queensland Quiz a go.  
 

Change of schedule 
 
Now that we have settled into the new normal of remote working, these COVID-19 updates 
will be sent out on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from next week. 
 
 

https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/get-involved/games-and-learning
https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/get-involved/games-and-learning
https://slq-photo-roulette.glitch.me/
https://explorer.corley.slq.qld.gov.au/#!/
https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/get-involved/games-and-learning/queensland-quiz

